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Our next meeting 

will be held  

Thursday,  

October 1st, at 

7:00pm at the HB 

Coast Guard  

Auxiliary,  doors 

open at 6:45pm. 

~~~~~~~~ 

The purpose of 

this organization 

is to unite the 

property owners 

of Hernando 

Beach for Civic 

purposes that 

lead to improved  

quality of life. 

Hernando Beach  

Property Owners  

Association  

Newsletter  

PRESIDENTôS  MESSAGE 
BY DIANE M. GREENWELL 

 

Happy Fall HBPOA Members! 
 
Finally, we were able to have a Membership meeting in September 
where Zoom and Facebook were used for the first time to enable those 
to attend who did not feel comfortable in a crowded room during the 
COVID-19 pandemic. While there were learning curves, Sarah Hill and 
Erin Daly worked with the electronic membership attendance to assure 
that as many as possible were able to be weigh in on many of the im-
portant issues being voted on. We had lots of positive feedback and 
hope to utilize this new method of attendance should the pandemic con-
tinue. 
 
Updates for October include: 
 
Membership Dues ï Approval of Membership dues has been approved 
beginning January 1, 2021. Dues will increase to $35.00. Anyone joining 
or renewing in November or December will be able to still join for $25.00 
for 2021 Membership. Please help us this year by filling in a new Mem-
bership Application for 2021 to assure that we have current, updated in-
formation on hand for you as a property owner.  
 
Landscape/Beautification ï Gunter Woog was able to get community 
contributions for material and labor to continue work at the Triangle Park. 
HBPOA received an insurance check for damages done in July and will 
be using those funds to assist with maintenance for the balance of the 
year as needed. The Membership gave the Board authority to approve 
landscape maintenance expenditures going forward to expedite the pro-
cess. Those expenditures will still be listed monthly on the Treasurerôs 
Report for Membershipôs review and discussion. 

(Continued on page 3) 
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The Beachcomber 
Published by Hernando Beach Property Owners Association 

 
Deadline for ads, articles, and news:   

Oct. 10th for publication in our November Issue.  
 

Yearly advertising prices:   
Black & White: 
1/8 page  - $95 
1/4 page - $190 

1/2 page - $335 - best buy 
full size - $650 

 
Color: 

1/4 page - $352 
1/2 page - $700 
full size - $1400 

 
Interested in advertising with the  

Beachcomber and reaching hundreds of  
Hernando Beach Residents  
please e-mail or call: 

 
Jennifer Brown, Editor  (352)678-1795  
HBPOABeachcomber@gmail.com 

 
Calendars ï We are down to our last 50 calendars and 
have held off selling the balance until after snowbirds 
get back. If you donôt anticipate being back in Hernando 
Beach until November, please reserve your copy now 
so that it will be waiting for your pickup once you get 
back. There will be no second publication this year and 
we do expect all calendars to be sold. The Silver Dol-
phin also has calendars for sale there to make it easier 
for pickup. 
 
Nominating Committee ï Diane Ziemski, Bobbi Cac-
camisi, and Nancy Wachs volunteered for the nominat-
ing committee and will be reaching out to membership 
for 2021 candidates. Please contact one of them 
(  ziemskiart@gmail.com  501-425-5301)  if you would 
like to consider running for a position on the Board at 
our November elections. All Officerôs positions are open, 
which are one-year terms. Two Directorsô positions are 
open, and they are two-year terms. 
 
Events we still have to look forward to include the Photo 
Contest delayed from September, elections, and a 
Christmas party to close out this year.  
 
Lastly, Iôd like to send a big thank you out to our Board 
who have tried to stay focused on resolving business 
issues  during COVID-19, and a special huge thank you 
to our Membership for your support in finding work 
arounds during the challenges this year has brought us.  
May you all stay healthy! 
 
Diane Greenwell 
President, HBPOA 
 
 

HBPOA NOMINATING COMMITTEE 
 
The HBPOA Nominating Committee has begun accept-
ing names for the 2020/2021 election of officers and di-
rectors. We encourage you to review the duties of the 
HBPOA, see the by-laws at http://
www.hernandobeachpoa.com/ 
 
The committee will be using NEW technology methods 
to reach out to the members, utilizing email survey as 
our primary contact, and then phone calls.  Our first con-
tact will be sent to the members by email, only then by 
phone, or text if we believe you have not been reached. 
 
If you will volunteer to run for an office, please respond 
to the survey when you receive it.  You will need to in-
clude your legal name (as to your deed), your address, 
and the office you wish to be nominated to.  The results 
of this survey will allow the committee to keep an accu-
rate account of information to be announced at the Oc-
tober meeting. 
 
These are the offices: 
President 

(Continued from page 1) 

Vice President 
Secretary 
Treasurer 
Director 2 positions open 
 
To comply with the privacy requests of some members 
not wanting their emails out in public, we will be using 
the ex 
isting HBPOA email system....  so it will appear as this 
comes from the HBPOA, and only your name is in the 
to: box.   
 
ALL NAMES the committee receive will be announced 
at the October meeting. Per the by-laws, nominations 
will be taken from the floor at both the October and No-
vember meetings.... 
but be sure to read the by-laws for verification infor-
mation and the process.   
 
Your name must be on the property deed, not a rent-
al or a  co-resident. Only those who were members 
on or before September 6, 2020 are eligible to run 
for office. 
 
If you do need to contact the committee please  write 
nominations in the subject to identify and differentiate 
from other HBPOA mail. 
 

(Continued on page 6) 
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3317 SHOAL LINE BLVD. 
HERNANDO BEACH, FL  34607 

VOICE (352)683-6266 
FAX (352)686-1321 

TOLL FREE (888)559-6266 
 

WE KNOW WATERFRONT PROPERTY  
AND ITôS UNIQUE INSURANCE NEEDS! 

Hernando Beach Property Owners Association 
P. O. Box 3198, Spring Hill, FL  34611-3198 

 
 

2020 Board of Directors 
 

President:  Diane M. Greenwell - (352)606-3720 
Vice President:  Mike Fulford - (352)515-5102 
Secretary:  Pat Cordova - (352)556-5788  
Treasurer:  Sarah Hill - (352)279-0076 
Director:  Fran Baird - (352)650-9213 

Director:  Chuck Greenwell - (352)606-3720 
Director:  Joe Wachs - (352)610-9098 

 
 
 
 

Committee Chairperson 
 

Landscaping Committee 
Hospitality Committee - Judith Hughes 
Beachcomber - Jen Brown - (352)678-1795 

 
 

Board Meetings held the Monday before the Membership Meeting. 
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appliance or 
plumbing leak 

Is your home or business suffering from damage caused by 

Cast Iron Pipe Failure  ǒ  Water (              ) 

Wind  ǒ  Hail  ǒ  Storm Flood 

Fire  ǒ  Sinkhole  ǒ  Raccoon 

 
 
 

We are a State licensed and bonded public adjusting company working for 
you on a contingency fee.  We strive to help get you the maximum settlement 
possible out of your insurance claim!  If you donôt get paid, we donôt get paid.  
Let us handle all the paperwork, phone calls, inspections and everything else 

that is brought on after filing a claim. 

   

352-686-6222 

352-585-1860 (after hours) 

 

We encourage you to contact us if you cannot reach us 
by the HBPOA official methods or for some reason the 
survey does not work. 
 
Nomination Committee members: 
       Bobbi Caccamisi   
       Nancy Wachs  
       Diane Ziemski      ziemskiart@gmail.com  
                                                                                                       501-425-5301 
 
 

HOSPITALITY COMMITTEE 
 
Hello Hernando Beach, 
 

Since our last writing, we have had a Candidateôs Forum 
and an actual ñin personò HBPOA meeting.   Covid 19 
has been the topic of conversation since March.  That 
means that for six months our population has been 
advised to use the 3Wôs (wash hands, wear a mask, and 
watch your distance) in our daily lives .  Social distanc-
ing is certainly a new term added to our vocabulary in 
2020.   We have been attempting to sanitize our lives 
and follow the suggested cautions, especially if we are 
folks of higher age.  We all look forward to the day we 
are free to go about our lives as we did when 2020 be-
gan. 
 

(Continued on page 7) 


